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10/03/23
Dear Parent and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 17th March, to raise funds towards Comic Relief Day, whilst raising the spirits of our students, we will be holding a non uniform day titled ‘Wear it red day’ at the school.  Students are encouraged to attend school wearing an item or items of red clothing, that is acceptable to allow learning to take place (able to sit at a desk and to work uninhibited). 

If students do not wish to attend in red clothing, they are allowed to attend in non-uniform.
School rules will still apply regarding no wearing of high heel shoes, no jewellery, no pyjamas or nightwear and no costumes that can’t be worn whilst sitting at a desk working.

As well as making it fun for our students and staff, we must not forget that this is for a fantastic cause, so we are asking for a voluntary donation towards Comic Relief of £1 per person.  Students will have the opportunity to buy a red nose from school during the coming week, but there is a limited supply.  The official red noses this year cost £2.50 each.
Lets make this an enjoyable and memorable experience for all.
Yours sincerely,
Mr David Frew
Co-ordinator of personal and social development
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